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Dear Readers,

We are pleased to present seven research articles in Issue 226. These articles cover a diverse range of topics, including parametric roll analysis, 
ship airwake analysis, optimal structures for submarine pressure hulls, bridge resource management for navigational safety, curriculum 
evaluation in naval architecture and marine engineering, maritime accidents in Turkish territorial waters, and the design of long sandwich 
plates. We sincerely acknowledge the scientific contributions and valuable efforts of the authors, reviewers, and editors.

Following recommendations from publishing experts, we will transition to a continuous publication (CP) model starting in 2025. This model 
will allow articles to be made available online as soon as they are finalized, in a fully citable format with a DOI code.

As we step into a new year, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your continued support and engagement. May the year ahead bring you 
joy, success, and inspiration. We invite you to submit your articles and look forward to sharing more exciting content with you in the coming 
months and years.
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